
 
 
 
September 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
SEND Director 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above post. The closing date for applications is 12 noon on 
Monday 27th September 2021 and interviews will be held shortly after. 
 
To assist you in your application the following is attached: 

 

 Job Description 

 Person Specification 

 Application Form  

 Information on The Redhill Academy Trust 

 The Redhill Trust SEND Policy. 

 
If you would like to be considered for the post, your application should be returned to 
S.McNeill@theredhillacademytrust.org.uk. Your letter should include: 
 

 How your skills and experience have prepared you for the post 

 The key strategies you believe will be needed to secure excellent provision for SEND 
students across all the Trust academies 

 What you see as the future national developments and challenges in SEND provision 
and how we should respond to them.  

 
If you need any further information please contact Sarah McNeill, PA to the Trust 
Principal/CEO, at S.McNeill@theredhillacademytrust.org.uk.  
 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your interest in the post and look forward to receiving your 
application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

Andrew Burns 
Trust Principal/CEO 
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